



Christmas 2023

Christmas 2023



Dear Supporters of Tytoo: As we enter the holiday season another tragic year is winding down in Haiti. Kidnappings and killings continue. ABC news reports: "More than 1,230 killings and 701 kidnappings were reported across Haiti from July 1 to Sept. 30, more than double the figure reported during the same period last year, according to the U.N." Countless are hungry, food is expensive and at times difficult to obtain. The policing help promised from Kenya is yet to arrive without even a firm date as of now.

The good news is that the Tytoo family continues to live safely in rented quarters away from the violence and the children are in school also in rented quarters. Our Nurse continues to provide basic health needs and deliver food and medicine to the Elders in the village. With all that's going



on it has not been possible to have updated individual pictures of all the children but here is a recent picture of the family.

The situation continues to grow the number of Haitians desperate for help. Unfortu-





nately our financial situation does not allow us to do all we once did but we appreciate our donors who have been so faithful in supporting this ministry. Please continue to pray for Haiti, for the children, the staff, for the Lord's

provision, and for peace and stability to return. Wishing you the Lord's blessing in this Holiday season, and again thanks for your help.

David Oppertshauser

If you help the poor, you are lending to the LORD— and he will repay you!

Proverbs 19:17